
 
 
 
 
  August 27, 2004 
 
 
TO:  Herald Fire Protection District 
  Sacramento Metropolitan Fire District 
  Elk Grove Community Services District 
  Galt Fire District 
  Wilton Fire Protection District 
 
FROM: Peter Brundage, Executive Officer 
  Sacramento Local Agency Formation Commission 
 
RE:  Herald Fire Protection District Draft 
  Municipal Services Review and Sphere of Influence Update 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Enclosed please find the DRAFT copy of the Herald Fire Protection District Municipal 
Services Review and Sphere of Influence Update.  The report has been created per Cortese-
Knox-Hertzberg requirements for review by the Sacramento Local Agency Formation 
Commission.  The report recommends no change of organization or change in the Sphere of 
Influence for the Herald Fire Protection District at this time. 
 
Please review the DRAFT report.  If you have comments or corrections, please forward 
them to me by September 24, 2004 or let me know if you need additional time for your 
comments.  I will set the matter for hearing before the Commission for its adoption at the 
meeting of Wednesday, October 6, 2004, 5:30 P.M., Board Chambers, 700 H Street, 
Sacramento.  If you wish to appear before the Commission to make comment regarding the 
Herald Fire Protection District Municipal Services Review, you may do so at that time.  
Please do not hesitate to call me at 874-5935 if you have any questions.  Thank you for your 
review of this draft report. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
SACRAMENTO LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 
 
 
 
 
Peter Brundage 
Executive Officer 
 
Maf 
Enclosure 
(Herald Fire MSR Memo) 



 


